
 

 

Scappoose School District Families, 

 

As a district, we understand the struggle and strain the closure of schools can and has placed on 

families.   Many students often depend on breakfast and lunch at school. 

We will be continuing breakfast and lunch service during the Coronavirus closure.   

Meals provided will be grab and go breakfast and lunch and will be available at Petersen Elementary 

School.  Our intent is to have the service be a drive thru or walk up.  There will be no open buildings for 

people to eat. 

 

Who:    Any student 18 years and younger 

What:    Grab and go breakfast and lunch bags 

When:     Monday through Friday during the current school year closure (through June 11, 2020) 

8:00 am – 11:00 am    

Where:   Otto Petersen parking lot near the kitchen entrance next to the gym 

Why:    Continue to provide meals to students impacted by school closure 

Cost:  Free 

 

Updates will be posted at www.scappoosek12.org  as they become available. 
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